
From: Mark Daniels
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 11:16:23 AM

Mark Daniels
475 Patten Hill Rd
Candia, NH 03034

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

WE THE PEOPLE OF THE GREAT STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE REJECT THE DESTRUCTION OF OUR
GREAT STATES GREATEST DRAW THE BEAUTY AND THE  TOURISMISM DOLLARS IT BRINGS. WHO
WILL WANT TO SPEND MILLIONS OF DOLLARS TO SEE A SCARE RUNNING DOWN THE CENTER OR
HEART OF OUR STATE.

IF YOU WANT A SOLUTION THAN RUN IT DOWN ALONG THE INTERSTATE 93 UNDERGROUND. THE
ROADWAY HAS BEEN MODIFIED ALREADY SO CONSTRUCTION SHOULD BE EASY AND LESS
EXPENSIVE.

YES CAPS ON, I AM YELLING!!!!!!!

NO POWER LINES,
Mark Daniels
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